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Dear Sir or Madam, 

Brentwood Community Infrastructure Levy Draft Charging Schedule Consultation 2022 

I am writing on behalf of Castle Point Borough Council in response to the consultation underway 

on the Brentwood Community Infrastructure Levy Draft Charging Schedule. 

I can advise that we have taken the opportunity to review the Draft Charging Schedule and the 

associated documentation and are supportive of your proposals to introduce a Community 

Infrastructure Levy in Brentwood Borough, and of the rates of levy you are proposing to charge.  

I trust this response is of assistance to you. If you wish to discuss the matter further with us, 

please do not hesitate to contact the Planning Policy Manager, Amanda Parrott – 

Yours sincerely, 

Ian Butt 

Head of Place and Policy 

31st October 2022 


